
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

20th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

The Warlingham Week 

All year groups 

Yesterday’s Art Exhibition was truly spectacular this year. We welcomed a flurry of visitors, family and friends 

throughout the evening to celebrate the extraordinary talent of our students. Each artwork—be it painting, pencil 

drawing, textile, or digital piece, radiated creativity, individuality, and dedication. Our incredibly committed young 

artists infused the space with flair, showcasing diverse styles and themes that captivated every visitor. The sheer 

variety and quality of work on display was remarkable. We feel incredibly lucky and proud to have such 

passionate, hardworking students and the committed team of staff providing support and encouragement to 

flourish. Last night’s exhibition was the perfect platform for their talent to be shared and fully appreciated. 

Inset Day 27th June  

Please be aware that Friday 27th June is an Inset Day and therefore the school will be closed to students. 

Warm Weather 

We would like to take this opportunity to commend our students for the excellent way in which they have 

conducted themselves during the recent spell of hot weather this week. We made the decision to temporarily 

relax our uniform expectations to support students’ comfort and wellbeing at the end of this week and we would  

like to confirm that blazers will remain optional until the end of the summer term. Students will be expected to 

return to wearing ties and their shirts tucked in from Monday 23rd June. Thank you for your ongoing support in 

helping students remain positive, comfortable, and focused during this period of warmer weather. 

Year 8  
 
Parents & carers of students in Year 8 will have already received a communication with regard to their child’s 
language option choice starting in September. We would like to remind you that the deadline for receipt of these 
choices is Friday 4th July. 
Please use the link to make your language choice. Please click here to make your language choice. 
 
HPV vaccinations  

The Immunisation Team will be visiting on 30th June for the next HPV vaccination session. If not already done so, 

please give or decline consent: www.surreyimmunisations.co.uk and enter the school’s unique code/URN number 

SR138928. The online portal will close at 4pm on Tuesday 24th June. If you have any queries please contact the 

Immunisation Team on fchc.immunisation.team@nhs.net  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Mz2KHgCa9P
http://www.surreyimmunisations.co.uk/
mailto:fchc.immunisation.team@nhs.net


 

Year 12 

Thank you to all parents and carers who attended yesterday’s Year 12 Parent-Teacher Meetings on what was a 

very warm evening. We really appreciate your time and engagement and would appreciate you taking a few 

moments to provide your valuable feedback via the link below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/J9SjK5m9Cd 

Registration Activities w/c 23rd June  

Please find attached the registration activities for next week which outlines what students will be doing in tutor 

time. It has also been set on satchel for students to review in their own time.  

Year 12 students will be researching their next steps and continuing to find work experience placements.  

Encourage your child to check our Padlet site for additional resources: Warlingham Sixth Form College 

(padlet.com) and opportunities for their next steps. For any questions, please contact Mr. R. Leay at 

r.leay@warlinghamtlt.co.uk  

..and finally 

Today marks the final day of GCSE, A-Level, and BTEC exams. Congratulations to all our Year 11 and Year 13 

students on reaching this milestone! Your hard work, focus, and resilience throughout your school journey have 

been nothing short of admirable. We are incredibly proud of the maturity, determination, and kindness you’ve 

shown and we hope you feel a deep sense of achievement. A huge thank you also goes to families for your 

unwavering support during this intense time. As this chapter comes to a close, we hope they enjoy a 

well-deserved summer break and we look forward to welcoming them back for results day! 

We wish you and your families a restful and enjoyable weekend. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Foster 

Headteacher  

https://forms.office.com/e/J9SjK5m9Cd
https://padlet.com/rleay/warlingham-sixth-form-college-4fu9umlebgo0tem2
https://padlet.com/rleay/warlingham-sixth-form-college-4fu9umlebgo0tem2
mailto:r.leay@warlinghamtlt.co.uk

